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To the Research Director, Health, Communities, Disability Services and
Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Committee,

I write this email to oppose the abortion bill that has been put forward by
Cairns MP Rob Pyne. I give the following three reasons.

1. Modern medical research has shown us the advanced state of human life in
the mother’s womb. Regarding late-term pregnancy, the baby in the womb even
survives premature birth, so how can the Government consider any late term
abortion as being anything else but the killing of that life?

2. This law will bind the medical practitioners of our State to be involved
in a procedure that is not a sickness or a threatening conditioning, as
pregnancy is a natural operation of the human body’s genius. Please allow
our medical practitioners the right of conscious to not be involved in
abortion procedures.

3. The State Government has the responsibility of overseeing policies
regarding the environment, education and economy of our State. In my humble
opinion, these areas are not going well, and the government should direct
its attention to legitimate issues of need at the present time, rather than
divert its business to laws that have no benefit to better governance of the
people of Queensland.

Yours Faithfully,
Robert Herrgott
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